From:
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Two applications

From: John Malet-Bates [ IINEENEGgGEEEEEE
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 11:46 AM

To: Lauren Ford <Lauren.Ford@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Two applications

Dear Lauren, hope all well.

Please see HCAAC responses to

16 Flat 1 Wedderburn Road London Camden NW3 5QG (2023/5155/P)
No objection

Best regards,
John

John Malet-Bates

For Hampstead CAAC

c/o Flat 6, 4 Ferncroft Avenue,
London,

NW3 7PH
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